
 
 

PROVIDER ALERT  
 

REGIONAL FORUMS:  WHAT’S NEW FOR 2015 
 

UPDATE—ADDING NEW REGIONAL FORUM 
FOR THE BALTIMORE AREA 

 

NOVEMBER 11, 2014 
 
ValueOptions will be conducting another Regional Forum to meet 
new Substance Use Disorder (SUD) providers, review our 
ProviderConnect system and give updates on the implementation of 
the SUD services. 
 
There will be another Regional Forum added to the Baltimore Area 
scheduled at UMBC for the morning only from 8:00 am-12:00 pm. 
Please notice the different address. This location is on the South 
Campus of Bw-Tech. 
 
You are still able to register for Anne Arundel or Frederick sessions 
at this time.  
 
NEW LOCATION 
MONDAY-NOVEMBER 24, 2014   
BWTECH@UMBC - SOUTH 
1450 SOUTH ROLLING ROAD 
BALTIMORE, MD  21227    
8:00 am – 12 pm 
 
Please complete the attached Registration Form and fax back to 
ValueOptions at 410.691.4001.  If you have any questions, please call 
Sharon Jones at 410.691.4055. 


